
 

November 2021 

NEWSLETTER 

KEY DATES 

Nov. 1s t: Tuition payment #4 for 

December due. 

Nov. 1st: NO SCHOOL-teacher 

workday 

Nov. 2nd: NO SCHOOL-election 

day 

Nov. 3rd & 4th: School Pictures 

Nov. 4th: Last day to pay tuition 

without late fee. 

Nov. 7 th: Daylight Saving Time 

Ends 

Nov. 11th: NO SCHOOL-Veterans 

Day 

Nov. 23 rd: Pre-K Thanksgiving 

Feast 

Nov. 24 – 25th: NO SCHOOL-

Thanksgiving Break 

Nov. 25th:  Happy Thanksgiving! 

FUTURE DATES 

Dec. 1st:  Tuition payment #5 for 

January due. 

Dec. 2nd: Last day to pay tuition 

without late fee. 

Dec. 9th: Happy Birthday, Jesus 

Celebration 

Dec. 13th: Santa Visit 

Dec. 18th-Jan. 3rd:  NO SCHOOL-

Christmas Break 

Dec. 25th:  Merry Christmas! 

Jan. 1st: Happy New Year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU  

Parents, thank you for the bags of candy that you sent in 

for our Candy Walk! It was so much fun and a tremendous 

success thanks to each of you! 

WE ARE THANKFUL FOR OUR COMMUNITY 

Our October calendar was full of involvement from our 

community. Join us in thanking our local CMPD police 

officers and Station 36 firefighters who visited us, Firehouse 

Subs for our fire hats, and Harvey Alexander and Ned Baker 

for the fun and bouncy hayrides. It was all so much fun! 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

Our very 1st Fall Scholastic Book Fair was a tremendous 

success! THANK YOU to everyone who supported our book 

fair by purchasing books or volunteering and helping with 

the book fair every day! THANK YOU to Christina deKam for 

suggesting and organizing it! 

MCPCP MASKS FOR SALE 

We still have some MCPCP masks for sale. Children’s masks 

are $5 and adult masks are $7 in great colors. Purchase 

yours today! 

 

 

“Give thanks in all 

circumstances; for this is the 

will of God in Christ Jesus for 

you.” 

        1 Thessalonians 5:18 

We hope that you and your 

family have a Happy 

Thanksgiving! 

CLOTHING 

Please send a jacket or 

sweater with your child each 

day, as we will go outside to 

play whenever we can. 

CAR RIDER LINE SAFETY 

For the safety of our children 

and staff, it is imperative that 

all traffic directions in the car 

rider line are followed every 

day. 

 

REMINDERS… 

ALERTS 

PRE-K THANKSGIVING FEAST 

The Pre-K classes will celebrate Thanksgiving with a catered 

Thanksgiving Feast in the church dining hall. More 

information coming soon. 

MISSION PROJECT 

Each class will participate in at least one mission project 

during the school year so that they can instruct the 

children about giving to others and being thankful for what 

God has given them. 

 

 

SPECIAL EVENTS 

PAYMENTS 

All payments made to 

“MCPCP” must have your 

child’s first and last name 

written in the memo section of 

your check or money order to 

make sure that each payment 

is credited to the correct 

account. 

Cash payments must be exact 

change so please bring the exact 

amount that is due! 

November…a time for thankfulness! 


